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GRIFFITH FAMILY YMCA
BEFORE & AFTER SCHOOL CARE

NOW 
ACCEPTING
INDIANA CHILDCARE 

FUND VOUCHERS
(CCDF)

 How to Apply for Financial Assistance (CCDF):  

	� Step 1: Complete the online CCDF application found here: 

https://earlyedconnect.fssa.in.gov/onlineApp/home
	� Step 2: Provide necessary documentation requested 

via application

	� Step 3: Family and Social Services Administration CCDF 
committee will review applications confidentially and fairly

At Griffith Before and After School Care, we believe every child deserves access to quality education, 
regardless of financial circumstances. That’s why we are thrilled to announce that we are a CCDF 
eligible provider! The Child Care Development Fund (CCDF) is a federal program that helps families 
obtain childcare so that they may work, attend training or continue their education. The purpose of 
CCDF is to increase the availability, affordability and quality of childcare!

SCAN QR CODE FOR CCDF

Together, let’s make high-quality early education accessible 
for all families!  Don’t let financial barriers stand in the way 
of your child’s bright future. Please note that CCDF vouchers 
are not provided specifically by the Griffith Family YMCA. The 
CCDF program is administered through the Indiana Family and 
Social Services Administration in the Office of Early Childhood 
and Out-of-School Learning.


